University System of Georgia Staff Council Quarterly Meeting

Yvonne Elroy-Landers, Treasurer Geraldine Winns – Chair

Ms. Gerri mentioned that the Executive Committee will be meeting with Chancellor Fedrick in Atlanta. Ms. Federick had asked if there was anything we needed immediately. She has attended meetings where there were questions about funds.

Strategic Plan – Ms. Marion hasn't seen it yet. Ms. Gerri will send it to us. She wanted the Staff Council to see it before she sends to Ms. Marion. A member asked if we have some ideas – Ms. Gerri said that she did.

Brenda Keen – question on how we are using the listserv. The listserv was originally intended for the Chair/Chair-Elect/Past Chair at all institutions to communicate business. At one point the list was opened for all. It is intended to elicit a quick response. BOR members have it and are monitoring it. It use has been much better recently.

Ms. Gerri – we want to bridge the gap. We want to keep it positive. Then the BOR will know that answers given and those problems were resolved.

Deborah Chimeno, Chair Elect

Deborah Chimeno, current Chair-Elect

- 2016 Southern Polytechnic State University
- 2017 Georgia Southern University
- 2018 ABAC
- 2019 Georgia College and State University
- 2020 Kennesaw State University

Deborah Chimeno mentioned that the past chairs will be invited to the 20th Annual USG Staff Council Conference in Albany.

A question was brought up regarding voting alternates If both the delegate and alternate are not able to attend, can another representative attend as a voting alternate? This will have to be discussed. If it is allowed, the Board would have to be notified in advance.